BOROUGH OF NEWTOWN
NEWTOWN, CONNECTICUT

Minutes of the regular meeting of the Borough of Newtown Board of Burgesses on Tuesday,
August 12, 2014 in the Borough Office at Edmond Town Hall, Newtown, CT.

Present: Senior Burgess Joan Crick, Burgess Betsy Kenyon, Burgess Bill Lucas, Tax Collector
Jodie Enriquez, Treasurer Paula Brinkman, Zoning Clerk Maureen Crick Owen

Absent: Warden James Gaston, Second Senior Burgess Jay Maher, Burgess Anthony Baiad,
Burgess Chris Gardner, Zoning Officer Jean St. Jean, Tree Warden Rob McCulloch, Clerk Ann
Benore

Due to the lack of a quorum, there was no meeting held.

The annual meeting of the Board of Burgesses will be held on Tuesday, September 9, 2014 at
7:30 p.m. in the Borough Office at Edmond Town Hall, Newtown, CT, immediately followed by
the regular meeting of the Board of Burgesses.

Respectfully submitted,

Ann M. Benore
Borough Clerk



